
Friends of Banwell PTA Christmas Art Project 
 

Hello,  

We are the PTA, a Parent Teacher Association, called Friends of Banwell PTA. 

It is our role to bring together parents, teachers and children to help raise 

funds for the school and strengthen the school community. Our fund raising 

goes towards things for the children that the school budget does not cover to 

help to make the school a better place for the children to learn. 

Over the next couple of weeks, your child/children will be completing a 

Christmas picture in class, which can be printed into Christmas Cards to send to 

family and friends, or a variety of other fabulous printing ideas as gifts.  

The initiative is through a company called Art Projects for Schools and after 

half term, your child/children will be coming home with their original artwork 

plus a leaflet on how to go about ordering any items embellished with their 

artwork.  

Once you receive your childs/childrens artwork with accompanying leaflet, 

orders will be open until Thursday 9th November. Any items ordered will be 

returned to the school and sent home with your child on Thursday 23rd 

November, in plenty of time for Christmas! 

We’d like to ask for your support with this project, if you can, to help raise 

funds for the school and the children. 

Thank you, 

Friends of Banwell PTA 

 

 


